
December 2024

The winter season is here and the cold
temperatures have arrived.  Our Fall
Recreational classes are coming to an
end. The Last class will be where you can
see what your child has learned through
the season. A coach will come get you
when it is time to come into the gym.

We also have parents night out. You can
drop off your kiddo to FGC on December
14 and 21st from 5:30-9:30pm.
Registration is required. It is up on our
website right now.  

Our Winter Recreational Programming
went  live today at 10 am. We have
variety of programs and times. If anyone
requires Kidsport please fill out a third
party payment form and email it to
admin@fortsaskgymnastics.ca
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The competitive teams have been busy the last
couple of weeks preparing for many competitions

including an international one.

They have been mastering new skills and previous
ones as well.  Some of our gymnasts attended a BBQ
at Freson Bros and raised $1200. We are thankful to
Freson Bros for letting us have our Fundraisier and

helping us reach that terrific goal! 

We also want to congratulate the following athletes
on their outstanding Provincial Achievement in
Women’s Artistic Gymnastics presented by AGF.

Kaelyn Best
Lexi Chadbourn

Olivia Hehr
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OTHER NEWS

We just had 3 fundraisers come to a end. We
finished Purdy’s on November 26 and V.I.P Meats

and Cotton Candy on November 29th. 

Pick up Dates for V.I.P Meats and Cotton Candy
are on December 10th. We will send out a email

with the time for your pick up. The purdys pick up
is December 18th with the time to be announced

on a later date.

We currently are running the Gym Gear and Bear
Tracks.  We have a variety of styles in the Gym
viewing area and plenty of Ice melt for those

slippery days. 

We will have plenty of fundraising opportunities in
the new year!

Our Tree is currently up at City Hall for
the Enchanted Forest

Special thanks to our special events
board member Morissa Hehr!


